
 

 

 

 
  

NOTICE TO ALL TENDERERS 

 

CANCELLATION OF RFQ UPLOADED  

ON AMATOLA WATER WEBSITE 

   

 

Please be advised that the following RFQ’s listed below have been cancelled. 

 
 

RFQ number   RFQ Description 

 
RFQ 1674 
 

 
Provision of Company Secretarial Services 

 
 
 

NB:  All enquiries regarding the above cancellation of RFQ’s must be directed 
via the email provided below: 
  
e-mail nmavuso@amatolawater.co.za   
 

mailto:nmavuso@amatolawater.co.za

